
John Bowman will be missed in East Africa!

It seems like yesterday that Brother John Bowman was here as one of the
representatives of the Oklahoma Health Care Project visiting UAACC.

The group including Brother John, Brother Wayne, Sister Brenda and Sister Kathleen
were here to build collaborations and empowerment opportunities for the youth in

Imbaseni Community, site of UAACC.

Youth at rapt attention during conversation with Brother John at
UAACC in Arusha, Tanzania

We remember Bro. John
built an immediate

camaraderie with the youth
that he met who attended

the ngoma traditional
dance celebration in honor

of the visit.
The youth were intent on
gaining the wisdom of
Brother John as a Black
Panther elder and long
time activist.

Brother John poses with youth at
UAACC, many of who were

volunteers and students



Brother John with
Oklahoma Health Care
project members Sister

Brenda and Sister
Kathleen, Brother Pete
O’Neal and UAACC

volunteers after
presentation of tee shirt

printing press
and equipment for

Peace Power Productions
studio based at UAACC

We at UAACC will always remember Brother John’s smile and his determination to
make things better in the world.

May he rest in peace and his positive example be known and emulated!

Mzee Pete O’Neal, Mama Charlotte Hill O’Neal and the UAACC Family


